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Audi R8 is new safety car at the DTM  
 
• Mid-engine sports car serves as safety car 
• Début for Audi R8 racing taxi 
 
Ingolstadt/Nürnberg – Double début at the Norisring in Nuremberg: This 
weekend, the Audi R8 will be used as the official DTM safety car for the 
first time – and as a racing taxi as well. 
 
quattro GmbH, a wholly owned subsidiary of AUDI AG handed over two of the 
420-hp mid-engine sports cars to the German Motorsport Association (DMSB) 
on the occasion of the “Norisring Speed Weekend”. The two Audi R8 cars were 
prepared specifically for use as safety cars by quattro GmbH at the Neckarsulm 
plant. “There were not many modifications required, though, because the R8 
possesses the genes of a perfect sports car,” says Werner Frowein, managing 
director of quattro GmbH. 
 
Another Audi R8 was carefully prepared by quattro GmbH for use as a racing 
taxi.  
 
Photographs and information available at www.audi-motorsport.info  
 
 
AUDI AG sold a total of 964,151 cars in 2007 and thus achieved its twelfth consecutive record year. 
With revenue of € 33,617 million and profit before tax of € 2,915 million, the company attained its 
best figures ever. Audi produces vehicles in Ingolstadt and Neckarsulm (Germany), Györ 
(Hungary), Changchun (China) and Brussels (Belgium). At the end of 2007, production of the Audi 
A6 started in Aurangabad, India. The company is active in more than 100 markets worldwide. AUDI 
AG’s wholly owned subsidiaries include Automobili Lamborghini Holding S.p.A. in Sant’Agata 
Bolognese, Italy, and quattro GmbH in Neckarsulm. Audi employs about 54,000 people worldwide, 
including 45,000 in Germany. The brand with the four rings invests more than € 2 billion each year 
in order to sustain the company’s technological lead embodied in its “Vorsprung durch Technik” 
slogan. Audi plans to significantly increase the number of models in its portfolio by 2015, from the 
26 currently on offer to 40. 
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